
 

 
 

      Rooks Heath School is part of Tithe Academy, a charitable company registered in England and Wales, 
registered number:  07687178, registered office: c/o Rooks Heath College, Eastcote Lane, Harrow, HA2 9AH. 

Eastcote Lane, Harrow, Middlesex HA2 9AH 

Tel: 020 8422 4675 

Email: contactus@rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk  

 

Headteacher: Mrs. M. Manderson B.A.(Hons), 

PGCE, NPQH 

CEO: Dr. John Reavley, B.A. M.A. Ed.D. 

 

www.rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk 

 

    

14 January 2022 

Dear Parents / Carer 

ROOKS HEATH SCHOOL: Strive to be your best & On TRACK Values – The launch 

You will recall that the name of the school and the mission statement was changed a year into my tenure 

at the school – in September 2020. Unfortunately, due to the pandemic and the periods of remote 

education, we did not feel it was appropriate to launch our newly branded school with the refreshed 

approach to our new mission statement remotely with our student community. The On-TRACK values 

were also relatively new, having been introduced only in the autumn term of 2019.  

 

Starting from Monday 17th January, we will use the week to celebrate the changes and put forward the 

key messages of our mission statement, vision for the school and revisit and reinforce the On-TRACK 

values.  

 

We would like our students to foster a sense of pride and have a shared understanding of our mission, 

vision and values. Never has it been more important than now, to secure the values by which we conduct 

school business as they underpin all the work we do.  During the assembly, students in years 7 – 10 will 

receive a brand-new school tie, free of charge, which represents their year group identity.  

 

In order to hear the message that we are giving to all students throughout the week, I would like to 

invite you to tune into the Year 10 assembly live online.  It will take place on Thursday 20th January at 

8:50am. A link to the assembly will be posted on our website so you may join. This will be broadcast 

using Microsoft Teams.  

 
I hope you will be able to spare approximately 15 minutes to join the assembly and hear the key 
messages.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Miriam Manderson 
Headteacher 
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